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The Jenny Hammond  

Primary School 

Roll of Honour 
 

The following children were chosen by  
their teachers in our ZOOM weekly assemblies for 

showing a great Growth Mindset and having a ‘Brilliant 
Brain!’ 

Conker: Ursula, Evelyn, Zosia and Jazmin 
 
Acorn: Duaa, Haize-Harlem, Alex and Winter 

 

Sequoia: Gerda, Reuel, Naaayeley and David 
 
Holly: Serdam, Eli, Eva and Finlay 
  
Rowan: Eli and Deborah 
 
Willow: Esme and Poppy 
 
Juniper: Noah and Aoife 
 
Aspen: Edward, Esther, Sumaiyah and Denis 
 
Lilac: Crystal, Zhanin, Poppy and Adrianna 
 
Maple: Eamon, Darshan, Farlex and Imani 
 
Cedar: Eve, Flora, Joanna and Victor 
 
Sycamore: Alathea, Guilia, Dion and 
Valentina  
 
Chestnut: Elea, Darius, David and Dylan 

If your child is named please ask them to show you their 
certificate and explain why they were chosen this week. 

 
STAR ATTENDANCE FOR LAST 

FORTNIGHT GOES TO: 
 

Sycamore with a brilliant 99.6% so 100% 
really! 

The school’s attendance target is 97% 
 

Very well done to everyone and we are sure  
you will join with us in congratulating the children  

on their achievements this week! 
 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES    
Change of Start and End Times 

From Monday 30th November 
See next page. 

 

 
It’s Panto Time! Oh no it isn’t! Oh yes it is! 

Week beginning Monday 7th December we will be 
streaming our Christmas panto into the classrooms. 

 
School Christmas Dinner 

CHANGE OF DATE: Now Thursday 10th December 
See menu on the next page 

 
 Christmas Jumper Day & Recording our 

Christmas Concert 
Non- Uniform 

Friday 11th December 
 

Class Christmas Parties 
Non-uniform 

Tuesday 15th December 
 

Children break up for Christmas:  
Friday 18th December  

Please note Acorn’s time and entrance has 
changed from the last newsletter. 

Conker: 2pm - Reception Gate 
Acorn: 2pm – Main Entrance 

Year 1: 2pm - Elsham Road Gate 
Year 2: 2pm - Worsley Road Gate 

Year 3: 2.15pm - Elsham Road Gate 
Year 4: 2.15pm - Worsley Road Gate 
Year 5: 2.30pm – Worsley Road Gate 
Year 6: 2.30pm – Elsham Road Gate 

 
Children return to school  
Tuesday 5th January 2021  

The start times for each class will be confirmed in 
December depending on the situation at the time. 

 

 
 
 
 

Celebrating children’s achievements is supported by article 29 

of the UNCRC. 
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SCHOOL 

  The JHPS newsletter 
Friday 27th November 2020  

The team points have been counted and the 
winners over the last 2 weeks are: 

Gandhi with 486 points 

BUBBLES Returning to School 

Juniper class return to school on 

Friday 4
th

 December 

Year 2 return to school on Monday 7
th

 

December  

Lessons are uploaded daily on to your 

child’s class page and you can send in 

photos of their work to your class email. 

Don’t forget to sign in on your class register 
every day. 
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We will be celebrating these important dates in school. 
You may wish to do some follow-up work with your child at home. 
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NOVEMBER 
 Armistice Day 
 Diwali 
 World Kindness Day & World Children’s Day 
 Children in Need & Anti Bullying Week 

 

Christmas Meal Menu 
Roast Chicken or Spicy Chicken with Chipolata 

sausages 

Roasted Vegetable Parcel 

Sage & Onion Stuffing 

Roast Potatoes 

Brussel Sprouts – YUM!!!! 

Organic Carrots and Sweetcorn 

 

Christmas biscuit & Ice- Cream 

Fruit Jelly Pot 

Satsuma 

If your child usually has packed lunch and would 

like a Christmas Dinner on that day it will cost 

£2.30 and should be paid on Parentpay. If your 

child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 then you 

are entitled to Universal Free School meals and 

therefore there is no cost. Similarly if you are 

entitled to Free School Meals in Key Stage 2 then 

you do not have to pay. 

Primary School Applications 
September 2021 

If you have a child that turns 4 years old this 

academic year, (1
st

 September 2020 to 31
st

 August 

2021), then now is the time to apply for Reception 

class starting in September 2021.  

The application form can be found on the Council 

website and you have until the 15
th

 January 2021 to 

submit the form. 

 

 

Notice Board! 
 Parent Governor 

Thank you to the 6 parents that have put themselves forward 

for the position of Parent Governor. As we have only one 

vacancy this will now go out to an election. On Monday you 

will receive all the statements from the parents and a ballot slip 

for you to vote. More information on how to do that will be on 

the letter. 

 Our new PE Tracksuits 
As it’s looking like the Bubble arrangements are continuing 

throughout the spring term, children will still be expected to 

come to school in their PE kits on their PE day. With this in 

mind we have organised with our uniform provider Speedstitch 

to supply navy blue tracksuits with our logo on it. These can 

be bought separately or both together. Of course your child’s 

PE kit doesn’t have to have the logo on and it can be bought 

from any supermarket. 

PE kit is 

NAVY BLUE or BLACK shorts 

White plain T-shirt 

Navy blue tracksuit top and/or tracksuit bottoms. 

Please check your class page on our website for your PE days. 

www.speedstitch.co.uk 

Change of Start and End Times 

From Monday 30th November 
We are changing our start and end times slightly for some 

classes as the children are brilliant at coming into school 

and leaving quickly and safely. Moving Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 by 5 minutes closer to the other start times 

will mean that siblings that go home early do not miss out 

on so much learning. 

Conker: 8.55am – 3.20pm - Reception Gate 
Acorn: 8.55am – 3.20pm - Main Entrance 

Could Acorn parents please wait by the barriers outside of 
the school’s main entrance whilst still social distancing 
and allowing people to pass by. Gilly will bring out the 
class at the end of the day and dismiss from under the 

sheltered area. The children will also be picked up from 
this area to be brought into school at the beginning of the 

day. 

Year 1: 8.55am – 3.20pm - Elsham Road Gate 
Year 2: 8.55am – 3.20pm - Worsley Road Gate 
Year 3: 9.05am – 3.30pm - Elsham Road Gate 
Year 4: 9.05am – 3.30pm - Worsley Road Gate 
Year 5: 9.15am – 3.40pm - Worsley Road Gate 
Year 6: 9.15am to 3.40pm Elsham Road Gate 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 Christmas Concert! 

 
We are putting together a whole school 

Christmas Concert which will be recorded for 

you to enjoy. Each class is going to be 

performing a song on the steps of The Lodge on 

Friday 11th December. This nicely coincides with 

Christmas jumper day so the children can come 

to school in non-uniform wearing Christmas 

jumpers or their party clothes. We will of course 

let you know when and how the recording will be 

available for you to watch. 
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